

## Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## **Support Expansion of Medicaid**

1 message

Danitza Backus

Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 10:12 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I am so tired of seeing young and older Virginian's who come to the hospital who are so far along into their illness to get help and have no means to pay. As Nation we have the economic means to help each other, being poor is not a reason not to offer care and services. We are a common wealth and we share this wealth among us all to strengthen our nation. If you deny additional funds that are available to help citizens...you are not American. Tired of your rederick in congress, etc. You prefer power over what is right, I did not vote for you to get paid off by lobbyists. With your power, you will help people.

Caring and helping our citizens have healthcare is important to not just Virginia but to our country. Instead millions of our tax dollars are spent on things that do not enrich our people. I have the power to voice my opinion as a citizen and influence my friends when it comes time to vote and trust me I am watching what you do or don't do for us as legislators. To deny my fellow citizens is wrong. Money is available to help Virginian's I expect you take care of us.

Watching what you do....I get to vote! REMEMBER THIS!

Sincerely,

Danitza Backus

Moneta, VA